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From: Erika D Jones <ejones@frazerbilt.com>
 Date: Mon, Sep 24, 2018 at 8:19 AM

 Subject: Important Recall Notice
 To: 

  
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE
 

Dear Valued Frazer Customer:
 
This notice is being sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic  and Motor Vehicle Safety Act  and
our vendor Whelen Engineering Company.

  
PLEASE READ THIS CAREFULLY AS OUR RECORDS INDICATE THAT YOU MAY

 POSSESS PRODUCTS SUBJECT TO THIS SAFETY RECALL NOTICE.
 
Whelen has determined that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in certain Whelen brake light models manufactured
between November 1, 2017, and May 16, 2018. Below is a link with all models that are subject to this Saftey Recall.
This notice is being sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act and our
vendor Whelen Engineering Company
 
 
 

Important Safety Recall

 
 
-- 

 Erika Jones | Warranty Administrator
 Frazer, Ltd. | ejones@frazerbilt.com

O: (713) 772-5511 

 Defining the future of Mobile Healthcare.™ 
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